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March 11, 2019

City Grant Application Available

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO – The City of Glenwood Springs’ Financial Advisory Board (FAB) is now

accepting grant applications from not-for-profit, government, or tax-supported entities. All applications

are due by 5 p.m. on April 19, 2019 and have a target award date of June 7, 2019.

Grants will be awarded to successful applicants focusing on human services, special events, tourism

promotion, and/or other public purposes deemed appropriate by City Council. FAB grants are funded by

an allocation of sales tax revenues from A&I and Tourism funds.

For the 2019 grant application and instructions, please visit: http://www.cogs.us/162/Grants.
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